
I am concerned that council is unlikely to approve the proposed telecom tower to improve 
mobile reception within rsllifecare retirement village.
Surely reception for elderly people is of high importance.
If this was happening (bad reception) near council offices it would attract immediate action.
Now is the time for you to stand up for residents
Sincerely
Alan Edmonds
645/6 Endeavour drive
Narrabeen

Sent from my iPad

Sent: 2/07/2019 10:37:21 AM
Subject: Mobile reception


